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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 828 provides that any employee employed to perform duties that are not in assistance to a 

county officer in the performance of the official duties of the county officer, including, but not 

limited to, specialized or technical duties, may receive a salary in excess of a county officer. The 

measure also authorizes a county to utilize the appropriate State of Oklahoma pay structure in 

lieu of the salary code specified in statute 

 

House Amendments 

 

HA’s to the measure modifies language relating to deputies receiving compensation in excess of 

a county officer.  
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